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Invitation to the Conference: “Five Years of Croatia's Membership in the 
European Union”, July 2nd 2018, Zagreb  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Marking the fast-approaching fifth anniversary of the Republic of 

Croatia’s full membership in the European Union, the Croatian 

Chamber of Economy, with the support of the European Commission 

Representation in Croatia is organising the "Five Years of Croatia's 

Membership in the European Union" conference, which will be held on 

July 2nd 2018 at the Plaza Event Centre, Slavonska avenija 6, Zagreb. 

The aim of the conference is to reflect on the first five years of the 

Croatian EU membership from a macroeconomic point of view and to 

hear the perspectives of Croatian entrepreneurs and the EU. As this 

year marks the 25th anniversary of the European Single Market, one of 

the panel discussions will try to provide an answer to the following 

questions: “How unique is Croatia on the single market” and “What 

does the single market mean for the Croatian economy”? The second 

panel discussion will be focused on the topic of how successful 

utilization of EU funds was in strengthening the competitiveness of the 

Croatian economy. 

The Croatian Chamber of Economy is currently conducting a survey 

among Croatian entrepreneurs on the impact of EU membership on 

the overall business climate and use of EU funds. The survey results will 

be presented at the conference.  

It is our great pleasure to invite you to participate in the "Five Years 

of Croatia's Membership in the European Union" conference, which will 

be held   

on Monday, July 2nd 2018, at 10:00 am 

at the Plaza Event Centre, Slavonska avenija 6, in Zagreb 

 

and to contribute to marking of this anniversary with your presence. 

Please kindly confirm your attendance and register by completing 

the enclosed application form.  

Due to the protocol and security reasons, the organizers shall allow 

entrance to registered individuals only. 

We are looking forward to your arrival. 

 

 
Luka Burilović 
    President 

         The Croatian Chamber of Economy 

https://hgk.hr/konferencija-pet-godina-clanstva-hrvatske-u-eu-najava

